DOOLIN DRILLING COMPANY S PR S  B
2611 Country Club Dr,
Midland, Texas

November 19, 1956

NEW MEXICO OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
P, 0. Box 20L45
Hobbs, New Mexico

ATTENTION: Mr, R, F. Montgomery, Proration Manager

Dear Mr, Montgomery:

In regard to your letter of November 5, 1956, as to the filing of
forms in regard to the Doolin Drilling Company No. 1 Vickers State in
Unit O in Section 8, T-115, R-38E, Lea County, New Mexico, and located
on State Lease #E90L-2, I would like to report that the only other in-
formation that I have filed has been a monthly drilling or status report
to the Commissioner of Public Lands in Santa Fe., The last one was under
date of November 1, 1956, and the report was, drilling at 87' in redbed,
I have been sending one of these each month and did not realize that your
office in Hobbs was to receive a copy of this, If this is the information
to which you refer in your letter, and if you would like a copy of this
monthly report, and unless I hear from you otherwise, T will assume this
is what you are writing about and will henceforth send yov a copy of the
monthly report to Hobbs; however, if you would like a copy of the monthly
reports which T have sent to Santa Fe for the previovs months, I would be
most happy to furnish you with these,

Thanks very much for your help and cooperation in this matter, and
if and when you are in Midland, please feel free to drop by.

Yours very truly,

DOOLIN DRILLING COMPANY

/
oy < Qeal A

W. E. DOOLIN

/dv



